
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

March 25, 2020 

  

Dear Valued Customers:  

 

Massachusetts Governor Charlie Baker has ordered nonessential businesses in the state of 

Massachusetts to close effective Tuesday, March 24th at noon until April 7th at noon. Functioning 

critical infrastructure is imperative during the response to the COVID-19 emergency for both public 

health and safety as well as community well-being. Certain critical infrastructure industries have a 

special responsibility in these times to continue operations. Consolidated Sterilizer Systems is 

supporting our clients in the Healthcare and Public Health Sector and will remain open.  

 

Consolidated is strongly committed to the health and well-being of our team members and their 

families. We are following guidelines and recommendations of the World Health Organization (WHO), 

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration (OSHA), along with state and local official guidelines.  

 

We are regularly meeting with our team to review preventative measures and are cleaning and 

disinfecting our facilities and equipment on a frequent basis.  

 

Please let us know if we can assist you in any way. Wishing you and your families the best of health 

during these uncertain times. 

 
Best Regards,  
  
Arthur Trapotsis | CEO 
Consolidated Sterilizer Systems 
3 Enterprise Rd, Suite C | Billerica, MA | 01821 
617-782-6072, ext 2200 
Arthur@consteril.com | www.consteril.com  
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